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October 18th 2018 
 

Dear Parents 
 
I set out below the term and holiday dates for the 2019-20 School Year. 
 
Taking advantage of the freedoms we have under Academy status, the Governors of 
the School have approved, as they did last year, a five day reduction in the School 
Year. 
 
This is a way of recognising the work and commitment of staff at the school who 
offer a wide range of extra-curricular and enrichment activities in their own time. 
 
There are increasing demands on all staff and the Governors are maintaining this 
change in order to safeguard the School’s character. 
 
We are confident that it will not have a negative impact on the pupils’ education; 
on the contrary, a full programme of enrichment activities can only enhance it. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Richard Langton 
Headmaster 
 
 
I set out below the term and holiday dates for the next school year 

 

   
Autumn Term Weds, 4th Sept Thurs, 24th Oct 

2019 Mon, 4th Nov Fri, 20th Dec 
   

Spring Term Tues, 7th Jan Fri, 14th Feb
2020 Mon, 24th Feb Thursday, 2nd April 

   
Summer Term Monday, 20th April* Fri, 22nd May 

2020 Mon, 1st June Tues, 14th July 

 

 
 
 



Thursday, 24th October 2019 – School closed in the afternoon. 
 

School closed Monday, 4th May 2020 
 

 
Monday 2nd September 2019 
Tuesday, 3rd September 2019 
Monday, 6th January 2020 
Friday 3rd April 2020 
Monday, 20th July 2020  
 
 
 

 
Friday, 25th October 2019 
Friday, 22nd November 2019 
Wednesday 15th July 2020 
Thursday 16th July 2020 
Friday 17th July 2020 

 

 


